

University of Michigan Residence Halls Association

Agenda for the 2nd meeting of the Sixty-Eighth Session




- I.** Call to Order
- II.** Swearing In –
- III.** The official RHA Assembly Representative oath shall be as follows: “I, (state name) being a democratically elected representative for (state residence hall) do swear to represent and advocate for my constituents, and to protect the interests of residents at large to the best of my knowledge and ability.”
- IV.** Call of Role
- V.** Approval of the Minutes
 - A. EQ 1
 - B. Bursley 1
- VI.** Approval of the Agenda
 - A. NQ 1
 - B. EQ 1
- VII.** Guests of the Assembly (20 minutes maximum/presentation)
- VIII.** Residents Time (Ten Speakers/Two Minutes)
- IX.** Executive Board Reports (Two minutes)
 - A. President – Briston
 - 1. Hall Council Meeting Times



a)

- b) Please scan the QR code and fill in your meeting time for your hall councils, if you have not set a meeting time yet the QR code will be there next week

B. Executive Vice President – Sierrah

1. Attendance!
2. Vacancies
 - a) Who hasn't had their first Hall Council Meeting?
 - b) Any questions regarding vacancies?
3. Make sure your hall council is connected with your hall director and your RSC!
 - a) [Hall Director Contact Sheet](#)
4. [Hall Apparel](#) - Designs due **October 14**
 - a) [Underground Printing](#)
 - b) [Hall Apparel Information](#)
 - c) Think of this as something you can give back to your residents, shirts, water bottles, bucket hats, etc.
 - d) VPIR
 - (1) Please keep in mind that the different merch options are at different price points, you don't want to spend your whole budget on Hall apparel. You want to be able to plan events
 - e) Be creative, it's not a competition but....
5. [Hall Improvements](#)
 - a) If you see things around your hall that are on their "last leg" submit a hall improvement form
 - b) Due December-ish, but start planning ahead
6. [Couzens Hall Access Form](#)

- 7.
8. AL 1
 - a) If you got in today do you need to fill this out?

9. VPIR

- a) If you got in today/live on the hill, you don't need to fill out the form

C. Vice President for Finance – Margarita

1. Haiiiii 🙌🐱
2. Your finalized budgets will be coming soon.
 - a) Please be patient while I transfer everything over– hoping to have everything done by next Thursday!
 - b) In the meantime, everyone (EXCEPT ALICE LLOYD?) should have \$500 in their SOAS accounts
 - (1) 🚫DISCLAIMER 🚫 your budgets are (1) dependent on the number of residents you have– some of you might not have much over \$500 and (2) split in half – the MultiCultural Council takes half.
3. !!REMINDER!!: You CANNOT co-sponsor any individuals or organizations that are not directly affiliated with MHousing.
 - a) EVP
 - (1) POC
 - (a) If you don't understand SOAS or any terms, refer it to your Hall Director/RSC/Hall Council. They will know what you are talking about and you act as a liaison between Assembly and your hall council.

D. Vice President for Internal Relations – Harrison

1. October Programming Reminders
 - a) <https://apps.lib.umich.edu/database/link/44486>
 - b) ^^Movies that you are allowed to put on your flyer during advertising
 - c) These are the only movies that you can put on a flyer, as we have the rights to them
2. Seasonal Serenity Updates
 - a) ProgServ will find out the deets....
3. Sponsorship
 - a) Runway Rumble
 - (1) On-campus drag series, check it out
 - (2) They have an event tonight at North Star lounge 9pm
4. Session Planningm
5. Information Following September 25th Incident
 - a) Resources for residents for Wellness and concerns specific to BIPOC

students.

- b) <https://housing.umich.edu/diversity-inclusion-um-housing/>
- c) <https://oscr.umich.edu/>
- d) <https://app.uwill.com/dashboard>
- e) <https://caps.umich.edu/>
- f) <https://mesa.umich.edu/>
- g) Oxford 1

(1) We can show movies that are on that list, but just can't advertise them?

- h) VPIR

(1) Yes, you can show any movie, but if you put the movie name on the flyer it has to be on those lists

E. Vice President for Outreach Initiative – Nathan

1. October events

- a) Send your flyers to us so we can post them on your Instagram, we can get those posted can more people can come to your events

2. [Photocircle!](#)

- a) Bursley 1

(1) Are the photos of us, events, or students at the events? Can we take pictures of the students?

- b) VPOI

(1) Yes to all of them, take pictures of everything!

(2) VPIR

(a) You can technically take pictures of students but for best practice, these pictures will be displayed places, make sure people are alright being photographed beforehand

3. [OrgBasics Event Planning](#)

F. Vice President for National Relations – Kiera

1. Conference Updates

- a) Conference updates will be shared with you guys as an assembly when I have more information and we know how many people we can take

G. Administrative Advisor – Jasen Nieves-Herrera

1. Hello!

2. [The Ginsberg Center Voting Resources](#)

X. Committee Time

A. COMMITTEE DRAFT DAY!!!!!!!!!!

B. Committee Reports:

1. [ABC](#):

- a) First meeting!! 🤝 🐱
- b) Icebreakers 🧊 🔨 🐱
- c) Budget Selection 🐱 👉 📋
- d) Moving forward! 😮 🎱 🐱

2. SHADE:

3. MarkServ:

4. ProgServ:

5. CRAB:

- a) Conference Info
- b) Work on Newsletter?

XI. Assembly Time

A. History with Harri

B. Ice Breaker: LinkedIn

XII. New Business

A.

XIII. Old Business

A. [FixIT](#)

- 1. 734-647-2059 - For Emergency

XIV. Announcements

XV. [SNAPS \(think shout-outs\)](#)



A.

XVI. Adjournment and Dismissal to Committees

